
	

	

Bealings	School	Policy	with	regard	to	the	Covid-19	virus.	 

1. We	will	follow	PHE	and	DFE	advice.	 
2. We	will	keep	parents	and	carers	informed	of	all	relevant	information	when	we	

receive	it	and	are	confident	of	its	reliability.	 
3. 	We	ask	parents	and	carers	to	share	with	the	school	any	information	about	self	

isolation,	symptoms	or	confirmed	infection	within	their	family.	 
4. We	expect	parents	and	carers	to	follow	Government	advice	and	not	to	send	any	

child	to	school	if	they	have	any	symptoms	of	the	virus	“however	mild”.	
Symptoms	are:	a	new	persistent	cough,	fever	or	shortness	of	breath,	loss	or	
change	of	taste	or	smell.	 

5. Our	staff	will	also	self	isolate	in	the	event	they	display	any	of	these	symptoms.	 
6. If	the	staff	think	that	any	child	shows	any	of	these	symptoms	while	at	school	we	

will	ask	parents/carers	to	remove	them	immediately.	 
7. We	are	not	permitted	to	close	the	whole	school	unless	we	are	advised	to	do	so	by	

PHE.	 
8. Parents	should	be	prepared	that	whole	bubbles	are	likely	to	close	if	a	positive	

case	within	the	bubble	is	identified. 

Rick	Gillingham		

Chair	of	Governors	 

 
Please see our Covid-19 webpage for full details on risk assessments and procedures: 
http://www.bealings.org.uk/key-information/covid-19/ 
 

 
 
 


